
ROADS COMMISSION MEETING 
O3/04/2021 
5:00 PM 
 
Present:  Josh Hawley, Chad Crimmins, Dave Jarrett 
 

I. February Review presented – copies attached.  Josh Hawley 
discussed the challenges of the 12” Winter Storm, equipment 
issues, and estimated cost of the storm.  ($7,465.20) 

II. “Graveling” of side roads to begin soon.   
III. Salt Use:  A discussion of use of salt occurred.  Side gravel 

roads cannot be salted.  There is a significant amount of salt 
left over for next year’s use.  An experiment using untreated 
salt and “beet-heet” used for brine produced a good result for 
possible use next year. 

IV. Paving Bids:  Chad is still looking for additional paving bids 
from Dave O’Mara and E&B Paving out of Bloomington. 

V. Work on Elk Drive:  Work on Elk Drive between Grizzly and 
Greywolf Drives to be done by roads employees will include 
some graveling, widening, and re-working a few driveway 
entrances. 

VI. Road Funding:  Roger Young, State Representative Erik Koch, 
and county representatives are meeting at the state house on 
March 17th to discuss possibility of CSCD receiving our fair 
share of road taxes from the state. 

VII. Adjournment 5:20 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Dave Jarrett – 03/04/2021 

 
 
  


